
From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh
Sent: 2/14/2012 7:35:05 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Dahlgren, Joan

(joan.dahlgren@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Disconnection PD?

Hi Sid,
I would be happy to talk to you. Please work with Joan to schedule a meeting.
Thanks
Sepideh

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 09:36 AM 
To: Khosrowjah, Sepideh 
Subject: Disconnection PD?

Sepideh -

Good morning!

I am wondering - is this PD is going out on Thursday? I'd like to speak to you about the seif- 
certification change, which was a surprise to me. Could you give me a call at 415 973-5921?

yours,

sid

SB GT&S 0304219
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